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Simon Vincent <Simon.Vincent@sheffield.gov.uk> 
 

Mon, 21st Aug 2023 
 

to me, Christopher, Gary 

 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
  
This is to let you know that we’re aware of the petition relating to the proposed Local Plan housing 
allocation (SES10) off Moor Valley Road.  We will be in touch with you within the next 2-3 weeks 
to discuss your concerns and explain the reasons for this allocation.   
  
We’ll be in touch again shortly. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Simon 
  
Simon Vincent 
Service Manager 
Strategic Planning 
Planning Service 
City Futures 
Sheffield City Council 
  
Tel: 0114 273 5259 
 


